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Wednesday 10th January 2024 
 
Dear Families 
Next week to kick the new year off to a great start we are going to have focussed ‘Green Week’ where 
we are extra mindful of ways we can support the environment. The ECO council have suggested the 
following ways we can all contribute: 
 

Monday Meat Free Monday –if you can, enjoy plant based foods all day to help reduce the Carbon 
footprint! 
 

Tuesday  ECO Council will run some stalls in Bright Sparks in the afternoon to show how to recycle T 
Shirts and Milk Cartons. 
If anyone would like to join in please bring in an old T Shirt to cut up and a large empty 
milk carton. 
 

 
 

Wednesday We encourage you all to walk to school if you can or car share with a friend to reduce 
emission on the roads. 
 

Thursday  We are hoping to have an Assembly by Ocean Generation and the ECO Council. 
 

Friday Recycle Day – send in old clothes and bedding (the large box in the school foyer) and used 
batteries (take to classrooms for the ECO Council to collect) 
 

 
Anyone who takes part in any of the suggestions will receive reward sticker in assembly from the ECO 
Council.  
Please send a Dojo to Mrs Hall with a photograph if your child has taken part! 
 
I look forward to enjoying our Green Week with you all! 
Best wishes  
Mrs Roper, Mrs Hall and the ECO Council 
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